
 
August 21, 2025 
 
Stuart Tom, Chair 
ICC Nominations Committee 
c/o Will Coffman 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
Subject: Endorsement and Support of Neville Pereira  
 
Dear Mr. Tom,  
 
It is my privilege to provide endorsement and support from the City of Salinas for Mr. Neville Pereira, 
who is putting forth his candidacy for the ICC Board of Directors. I have read the ICC publication 
“GUIDELINES FOR SERVICE ON THE ICC BOARD OF DIRECTORS” and understand and accept 
the time commitments and responsibilities of a Board member.  
 
Mr. Pereira has worked with us for over five months and has a long career demonstrating a deep 
understanding of building safety, exceptional leadership, and mentoring of the next generation of 
code professionals. I know he will serve our profession well in this capacity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Angeline Anzini, C.B.O. 
Chief Building Official 
 


